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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 
The Holiday Display  project along Park Avenue between 7th – 10th is underway.  Given our 

pilot year, we have decided to run the displays every day throughout the month of 

December, from 6pm – 10pm.  Sunday through Thursday, all roads will remain open and 

the displays will be accessible to drive-thru vehicular traffic and sidewalk pedestrian 

traffic.  On Friday and Saturday, there will be full road closure starting at 5:30pm (for a 6pm 

start time), and the displays will be accessible to pedestrian traffic only.  The logistics are 

still being worked on, but we will be ready for our opening night on Friday, December 1, 

which is also our Holiday Celebration.  Stay tuned for more details!  All interested parties, 

including stakeholders who attended our recent meetings, will be updated by email as we 

move forward.  Business participation is of utmost importance! 
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